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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to the start of the new term. There is lots of information in the news 
about flu and COVID. So, I do hope you have all been safe and well over the 
holidays. There are no changes that relate specifically to schools other than to 
remind families to keep pupils at home if they have a fever. As always, we focus on 
good hygiene with all the pupils to encourage handwashing. Flu and COVID 
immunisations are still available for all pupils so do give us a call if you have any 
questions about your child’s health.  
 
A big congratulations to Harriet. Her beautiful baby boy was born on December 25th! 
They are both doing really well. Farzana is covering her maternity leave and will be 
with us every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Do call her for any support you may 
need.  
 
We have several enrichment events for pupils this term. All the pupil will have a 
chance to take part in our Circus Skills workshops and Ranger Stu will be visiting 
with his animals. All pupils will be learning in the community through a range of local 
activities including our parks, shops and Camberwell library.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 


